

CNC Committee Vacancy

The Cancer Nurses College invites expressions of interest from current members to join the national committee.

For personal reasons one of our current committee members has stood down early.

This position is a secondment until the BGM in October 2021. If the successful member wishes to continue in the next term, they may put their name forward to be formally voted on at the BGM.

Requirements:

- Able to travel to meetings in Wellington every three months for 1.5 days (incl Saturday),
- Interested in moving cancer nursing forward nationally, and
- Up to one hour a week time commitment between meetings for ongoing committee work.

All applications will be considered at the next committee meeting on 21-22 May.

Please submit a cover letter and resume for this role to the CNC committee before 20th May 2021 to cancernursesnz@gmail.com

Any questions, please email cancernursesnz@gmail.com